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21st June 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Owl Class Parents  
 
 
I am writing to inform you that Ali Daffey has been signed off from work for a further period of 
time.   
 
Ceri Johnston will continue to cover this absence as much as possible. Sarah Elliott will be 
covering Owl Class on Thursday and Friday this week.   
 
Next week beginning 27th June, Ceri will be teaching Owl Class Monday to Wednesday and 
Kate Morris will be teaching them on Thursday and Friday.  
 
We all wish Miss Daffey a speedy recovery and we will look forward to her return.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Janette Teague       
Headteacher        


